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Any estimates, provided either to the Home Office or your Regional Strategic Migration Partnership in the last 12 months, of the number of unaccompanied asylum-seeking children or unaccompanied refugee children that can be supported by the council.
Torbay Council is committed to providing support to unaccompanied asylum seeking children, at the nationally agreed level of 0.07% of the population under the national dispersal scheme. This means that by the end of 2018, we have offered to provide support for 18 Unaccompanied Asylum Seeking Children.
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The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purpose of news reporting. Any other re-use, for example commercial publication, would require the permission of the copyright holder.

For more information on requesting to re-use information held by Torbay Council under the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations, 2005 please visit www.torbay.gov.uk/accesstoinformation/psi
image1.png
‘JorBAY

"’




